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Osborn Aquatic Center is an invaluable resource to Corvallis and the surrounding 

area, and the impact of its closure has been felt deeply across our community. My 

daughter and I swim laps there regularly and have taken occasional exercise classes 

there are well. I have congestive heart failure and rheumatoid arthritis, so Osborn 

provides me a way to exercise safely… and affordably! And while we are deeply 

appreciative of the staff and facility at Clemens pool in Philomath, it is just not big 

enough to handle the demand created by Osborn’s closure. We love our community 

pool, and we ask that our state legislature do whatever it can to support its 

rehabilitation. Thank you! 


